
 Foothills Area Health Education Center, Inc. is pleased to 

announce the recipient of the Foothills AHEC Intensive 

Program Graduate Scholarship for 2021, 

Leslie Avellaneda 

She participated in the 2019-2020           

Brenau University Medical Scholars 

Program while she was a student at 

Chestatee High School in          

Gainesville, Georgia.  

 

Leslie has been accepted to         

Georgia State University and plans    

to pursue a career as a                     

Neurosurgeon. 

 

She received many academic honors        

Leslie was selected from applications submitted by students in the 

Foothills AHEC 31-county service region in northeast Georgia.  

and participated in extracurricular activities, clubs, and community 

service while maintaining an impressive grade point average!  

Congratulations,             

Leslie! 


